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February 28, 2019 

To: Members: Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources 

 Re: [SB 90]:  I support [SB 90] but additional product restrictions should be considered. 

I support passage of [SB 90] . It is my prayer plastic straws, additional plastic and Styrofoam products 

used in the food industry face an "outright ban." 

When [SB 90] moves forward, I would like to see an amendment to include a ban on all plastic and 

Styrofoam products use in the food industry. 

ZERO waste should be the goal here and not "tip-toeing" around environmental pollutants by making 

such products available upon request like plastic straws. 

The goal and policies should support "paper" and or other products which are completely compostable 

and do not harm the environment. 

                                                                                                                            Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                                                                                 /s/ David S. Wall 
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